
Public Notice 
PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST NOTICE 

PEQUAYWAN TOWNSHIP, ST. LOUIS COUNTY 

 

To comply with election law, notice is hereby given that the Pequaywan Town 
Clerk will conduct a public accuracy test of the AutoMark Voter assist terminals 

for residents living in Pequaywan Township. Citizens wishing to observe are 
welcome. 

General Election  
Friday, October 28, 2022, at 6pm 

Pequaywan Firehall 
8764 Pequaywan Lake Road, Duluth, MN 

 

ELECTION 

Tuesday, November 8, 2022 
Lake Superior School District Special Election 

7 a.m. - 8 p.m. 
Pequaywan Firehall 

8764 Pequaywan Lake Road, Duluth, MN 

 

 

Pequaywan Town Clerk 
Amber Cruz 
Posted October 18, 2022 

 


